
FRIENDSHIP AMATEUR RADIO CLUB MEETING 

October 9, 2017 

The meeting was called to order by President Ralph Rabice, W4RER, at 1:30 pm at 

the Holy Faith Fellowship Hall in Dunnellon.  There were 12 Members and one 

guest present.  Mr. Rabice led the group in the Pledge to the Flag and a moment 

of silence for ill and SK members, followed by the round of introductions. 

The secretary’s report for the September 2017 meeting as posted on the club 

yahoo group web page was read and approved. 

The treasurer’s report was presented by Rhyne Killian, KA1CX, and posted on the 

web. There is $1578 in the Scholarship Fund, with a total net worth of $1785.34. 

Rhyne has a new roster.  Please get any corrections to him. 

Announcements:  QCWA Meeting will be on Thursday, October 26, at 12:30 PM.  

The location is changed to the Grace Buffett, which is on Route 200, just to the 

left of the new WalMart Neighborhood Market. 

The club will hold its Christmas Party at the regular December meeting at Holy 

Faith Fellowship Hall, as normal.  The meal will be catered by Purple Sage.  There 

will also be a Yankee Swap, as is our custom. 

Al Reeves, W1JHU, is working on keeping the new web page up to date.  Please 

send information and pictures to Al. 

The club will have two tables at the Ocala Hamfest in December. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:20 PM. 

  

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Ken Simpson, W8EK, secretary 


